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        Diamond Bar Community Preschool 
                  400 Rancheria Road • Diamond Bar, CA 91765 • (909) 861-2260 

 

July 14, 2024 
 
Dear DBCP Families,  
 
Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! We are looking forward to a wonderful year of 
fun, learning and memorable experiences.   
 
This will be my family’s third year at DBCP. My son, Alden, enjoyed his first year at DBCP 
making friends, learning new skills and engaging with the teachers. My daughter, Ayla, 
has been enjoying and completing her first days in summer school, and will return for 
the new year! 
 
The Executive Board, along with our teaching staff, Mrs. Mitzie Jessiman and Mrs. 
Pamela Kathol, have been busy over the summer preparing for the new school year. In 
order to achieve a problem-free start, we ask that you fill out and return all the 
necessary enrollment forms to me, no later than August 5, 2024. If you are able to 
complete your forms earlier, please feel free drop them off at the school at your earliest 
convenience. This will give me extra time to get things in order and notify you if there 
are any missing items. 
 
Our school offers a well-rounded program that is a great first school experience for your 
child and family.  You will experience the personable and hands-on approach that we 
provide to prepare your child for kindergarten. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact the school at the number 
above or you may reach me directly via email/text.  
 
 
Warm regards,  
 
Anita Moran 
President  
president@diamondbarcommunitypreschool.org 
(909)247-8849 
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